
 

 

 
UPCOMING DATES 

 

November 20 
· Pro D Day - No School 
 
November 21 
· CC Afternoon Letter Goes 
Home 

November 22 
· PAC Meeting 6pm 
 North Campus 

November 28 
· CC Afternoon - No Hot Lunch 

December 1 
· December Door Challenge  
  Begins - Both Campuses 
· LMPA Poinsettia Pickup 

December 4 
· LMPA Meeting 7pm 
 
December 11 
· Deadline to Order Hot  
   Lunches 

December 11 to 15 
· Last Week of Hot Lunches 
 
December 12 to 15 
· Russell Book Fair - North  
  Campus Library 
 
December 13 
· Winter Celebration of Music 
  10:30am and 7pm 
 
December 14 
· Winter Celebration of Music 
  7pm 

Lansdowne Middle School 

This Week @ Lansdowne 
Week of November 20 to 24, 2023 

 

CURRICULUM COMPLETION AFTERNOON 

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 28 
 

All ten middle schools in the Greater Victoria School District schedule 1.4 

Curriculum Completion Days during each school year.  These days are intended to 

provide additional time and opportunity for students with overdue or incomplete 

assignments to successfully complete their school work prior to each report card.   

 

Lansdowne’s Curriculum Completion sessions will run at both Campuses from 11:40 

a.m. to 2:50 p.m. on:  

Tuesday, November 28 

Wednesday, February 22  

Thursday, June 7  

Please mark these dates on your calendar.  A letter will be sent home with each 

student in advance of the curriculum completion session.  Advisory teachers will be 

sending home a letter on Monday, November 21st informing families whether a child 

is required or not required to attend the CC session.  Should this requirement change 

prior to November 28th, you will receive a phone call from your child’s advisory 

teacher. 

 

On these CC days, all students are expected to come to school in the morning as 

usual.  Beginning at 11:40 a.m., students required to attend will be organized into 

various locations to complete overdue or incomplete assignments under the 

supervision of teachers and educational assistants.  Students who are not required to 

stay for the CC session will be dismissed at 11:40 a.m. unless we hear from you that 

you would like your child to stay at school even though current requirements are 

being met.  In that case, your child will be provided with a quiet and supervised 

location to read and/or work quietly.  More detailed information will be provided in 

the letter sent home in advance of each CC session. 
 

PLEASE NOTE - THERE IS NO HOT LUNCH 

FROM THE LMPA - The Purdy’s Chocolate Fundraiser Campaign:  
 
Get some yummy treats for the holiday season while supporting the Lansdowne Band 
program! A percentage of every sale goes toward a student's music fundraising account - as 
well as benefiting the music program. It is as easy as 1,2,3! 
 
Sign up and share the campaign link with family, friends, and coworkers. Check out 
the catalogue to learn more.  
 
Order your chocolates by November 22nd for pick up early December - details to follow). Pass out to your people! 
 
NEW- Important: Please fill out this google form to help us link orders from neighbours/relatives to student 
accounts. This will help us to get chocolates to the correct students and their fundraising accounts! 

https://fundraising.purdys.com/join.aspx/1803467-111941
http://lansdownemusic.weebly.com/uploads/3/9/5/3/39533555/purdyswintercatalogue.pdf
https://forms.gle/c5XVPfmY5N36HtsZA


 

 

Advisories 83 and 84 are raffling two quilted Christmas runners to raise funds for their 
classes to take part in the Salish Sea Experience field trip in February. 
 
Starting on Tuesday, November 21st students in advisories 83 and 84 will begin selling 
tickets for $2.00 out in the community.  If you wish to purchase a ticket, you can stop by 
and see Ms. Louise Pope in the office 8:30am to 3:30pm Monday to Friday. 
 
Only 2,000 tickets will be printed. 
 
The winning tickets will be drawn on Monday, December 18th at 12.00pm 
 
The Quilts are machine stitched by Prince Rupert quilter Jenny McLean who has been 
making hand and machine stitched quilts for over 50 years. 

Quilted runners measure 70cm X 117cm. 
 
Please check out the LMS website for more information https://lansdowne.sd61.bc.ca/
news-events/news/quilted-christmas-runner-raffle/ 
 

https://lansdowne.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/news/quilted-christmas-runner-raffle/
https://lansdowne.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/news/quilted-christmas-runner-raffle/


 

 


